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REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR HIRING OF A CONSULTANCY FIRM IN THE FIELD OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY FOR DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE FOR MAKING THE LDO (Annual Budget Guidelines Law), LOA (Annual Budget  Law) AND PPA (Multi-Year Plan), AND MONITORING OF SHARES AND  AVALUATION OF RESULTS.
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (MI) N° 011/2014/SEPLAN/BIRD/PDRIS

RFP (SdP) Nº.  011/2014/SEPLAN/BIRD/PDRIS

     1. The STATE OF TOCANTINS has requested a loan from the International Bank for Reconstruction and Development (BIRD) to implement the Integrated Sustainable Regional Development Project - PDRIS and intends to apply part of the resources of this loan in acceptable payments for Consultancy Services.

       2. The objects of this service request for expressions of interest are aimed to the development of the LDO systems (Annual Budget Guidelines Law), LOA (Annual Budget Law) and PPA (Multi-Year Plan), system to track and monitor the execution of actions and results, as well as training and using the system, transfer of technology, assistant operation and technical support for the tool. 
      3. The Secretariat of Planning and Public Management Modernization - SEPLAN, invites eligible consultants to submit expression of interest in order to provide these consulting services. Interested consultants must demonstrate that they are qualified to perform the services, The criteria for selecting the short list are: a) demonstrate that the consultants has the structure to execute the work and satisfactory support to performance the services; b) demonstrate experience in similar studies of the object of the expression of interest. Consortiums and associations are accepted for the purpose of enhancing with qualification to be informed.
4.  Expressions of Interest from interested consultants are required under paragraph 1.9 of the Guidelines for selecting and hiring consultants financed by BIRD loans and AID credits and grants by World Bank Borrowers, January 2011 version, ("Guidelines Consultants ").The consultant will be selected in accordance with the procedures established by the World Bank's Guidelines for the Selection and Employment of Consultants by World Bank Borrowers, January 2011, Quality and Cost-Based Selection (QCBS).

5. Interested consultants may obtain further information at the address provided below, from Monday to Friday, from 08:00 to 12:00 am and from 14:00 to 18:00 pm (local time). The Secretariat of Planning and Public Management Modernization – SEPLAN in the Project Management Unit UGP-PDRIS, FAO: Andréa Murakami AANO - Esplanada das Secretarias, Palmas, Tocantins, CEP 77.001-002 – Brazil. Phone 55 (63)3212-4473 - email: andrea.murakami@seplan.to.gov.br. 

6. Expressions of interest must be delivered at the address stated below in person or via mail, no later than 04:00pm  on the day 23 ofJanuary , 2015.

Secretaria do Planejamento e da Modernização da Gestão Pública – Unidade de Gerenciamento do Projeto - UGP - PDRIS - FAO: Andréa Murakami – AANO - Esplanada das Secretarias, Palmas, Tocantins, CEP 77001-002 – Brasil. Fone 55 (63) 3212-4473.
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